
To whom it may Concern, 
 
I am sending this letter because I am a concerned parent who continually seeks more 
involvement in my child’s education.  Recently I have been directed to a website which I 
believe your school will find to be extremely valuable.  HomeworkNOW.com is the 
leading school to home communication service in the US.  
 
Used by thousands of K12 schools, HomeworkNOW.com gives teachers/schools the 
ability to create and post their homework, classroom activities, announcements, notes, 
files, references, extra credit, images, important dates, newsletters and more on the 
Internet and gives students and parents easy 24 hour access to that information through 
a Web browser and now mobile device such as a cell phone or PDA. 
 
Designed by educators who understand the complexities and budget limitations in our 
schools, HomeworkNOW.com is provided to schools at a cost next to nothing as the 
nationally recognized, on-line program receives its funding from outside non-advertising 
business technology partners (Such as Verizon Wireless who is now featuring 
HomeworkNOW.com through its wireless web so that students and parents can quickly 
connect with school information on the go).  Individual teachers may purchase accounts 
for $19 for one full year.  If a school wide solution is what you are interested in, school 
wide, unlimited teacher accounts are available for an entire school, with a school wide 
subscription fee of only $175 yearly. Again, that is only $175 for an unlimited number of 
teacher accounts in a school.  District wide and multi-year subscription discounts are 
available.  As HomeworkNOW.com is an Internet based managed service, there is no 
infrastructure, software, or personnel cost needed to support this service.   

HomeworkNOW.com is willing to offer your school a free school wide trial for 30 days.  
Details to take advantage of this free trial can be found on the HomeworkNOW.com 
website (http://www.homeworknow.com).  The site offers a simple tutorial so that your 
teachers can learn how to use the service within minutes.  

HomeworkNOW.com is truly revolutionary as it gives schools the power to use  
the Internet as an important educational tool. This allows students to stay in touch, and 
more importantly, parents to stay involved and be proactive with their children's 
education. 

I am hoping this letter will be enough of an incentive to have your school adopt this 
revolutionary service.  Again, the folks at HomeworkNOW.com can be contacted at their 
website (http://www.homeworknow.com) or by phone at 888-397-6297. 

Best Regards,  

 


